Good Morning Glen Allan families,
I hope you had a special Mother’s Day and enjoyed the wonderful weather! We are ready to begin our online learning today which will take us through to Tuesday, May 25 when we return to in-school learning. I am so proud of the entire staff for the incredible effort since the announcement Tuesday evening communicating the temporary transition to at-home learning. We have an amazing bunch here at Glen Allan Elementary and they are excited to connect with students again!
Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help and support you over the next two weeks. There may be some bumps along the road, but we will work together with patience and the understanding that everyone is doing the best they can on any given day. If you know your child will not be in attendance for a scheduled Google Meet, please continue to communicate absences by calling the office or visiting our website, https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/home/news/post/attendance
We’ve got this GLN families! Please don’t hesitate to reach out if there is anything you need and we thank you for your ongoing support. 
Stay safe and healthy!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal

